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NEWS 
National Breastfeeding week  is on 1st to 7th August. Wilson Street Surgery are committed to being 
a breastfeeding friendly practice and if you wish to feed your baby, either while waiting or during an 
appointment you should feel empowered to do so; however we will endeavour to find you a quiet 
space if you wish 

Dr Yousef moves on: Sadly Dr Yousef has had to move on to complete his GP training elsewhere. 
We wish him all the best! We welcome back Dr Jellyman, who is in her final her final year of train-
ing, and Drs Ameeral and Khalid are staying with us as well! Dr Dhaliwal, who has just started her 
training, will be with us until December. 

 

 

RESEARCH PRACTICE FLU IS COMING! 
Yes it’s that time of year again! Wilson Street will 
as usual be putting on Flu clinics on a walk in 
basis.  They are on: 

Saturday 16th Sept 08:30-1200 at Wilson St 

Saturday 23rd Sept 08:30-1200 at Wilson St 

Saturday 30th Sept 08:30-1200 at Taddington Rd 

The funding we receive for doing these clinics is 
put directly back into providing patient care, so 
please support your GP and have your flu jab 
with us! 

Find out more here 

To find out if you are eligible for a flu vaccine on 
 the NHS, click here 

In exciting news, Wilson Street Surgery is now 
an accredited Research Practice! This means 
we will be collaborating with other healthcare 
providers, and keeping at the forefront of medi-
cal advances and providing you with the best 
possible care 

Research is entirely voluntary and no data is 
shared about you without your consent. 

If you want to participate, simply look out for in-
vitations we will send based on demographics 
such as age, medical conditions etc, and if 
you’re interested let us know! 

AND FINALLY... 
We received some disappointing feedback on our accessibility on the phones recently. We’re really 
dismayed by this as we’ve put a lot of effort over the past two years into trying to get the phones 
right. We’re opening a consultation on our Facebook Page and would be happy to hear from you! 

https://wilsonstreetsurgery.co.uk/flu-vaccinations-2023/?fbclid=IwAR0xTxDlZiUg2-_xWUKsflFM6e8aG1U5aAvIJFNpS1cuHLmXC6ZTr5RfyNM
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/flu-influenza-vaccine/
https://www.facebook.com/wilsonstreetsurgery

